
EVERETT PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Everett, Washington

Special Board Meeting

The Board of Directors of Everett School District No. 2, Snohomish County, Washington, held a 

special Board meeting on Monday, March 5, 2007, at 4:30 p.m., in the Board Room of the 

Everett School District Educational Service Center, 4730 Colby Avenue, Everett, Washington.  

Board members in attendance were Sue Cooper, Ed Petersen and Roy Yates.  Absent: Kristie 

Dutton and Karen Madsen.  

In the absence of President Madsen and Vice President Dutton, Roy Yates served as President 

Pro Tem and called the meeting to order.

BOARD ACTION AND/OR BOARD DISCUSSION

Public Input Hearing Regarding Middle School Boundary Adjustments
The purpose of the special Board meeting was to take public comment concerning the 

recommended middle schools boundary adjustments.  A packet of information containing 

summaries of written and oral input, the hearing format and a pertinent boundary map are 

attached (E:105/07).  

With no other individuals wishing to talk with the Board members, Mr. Yates adjourned the 

special meeting at 5:25 p.m.

            __________________________ ____________________________
            Carol Whitehead, Secretary Roy Yates, President Pro Tem


